Dear Study Commission members,

I, Constance Ball, am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me.

Naturopathic medicine has helped improve my health significantly. My Naturopathic Physician was able to help me in ways that my PCP and specialist were not able to individually. She did work in conjunction with my other providers but was able to provide me additional information and testing that the other providers did not. The holistic, naturopathic approach has been a vital part of my life.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Constance Ball

62 Dade Rd Cumberland, RI 02864